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You are receiving this e-mail as 
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you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

$322 Million, And Climbing 
The Port Authority’s Potentia Financing program has completed 
$322 million in financings over the years.  And it’s climbing. 

Two more projects are in the 
pipeline that bring the total up 
another $20 million before the 
end of 2015. 

The 60,000 sq. ft. building 
under construction for 
MISTRAS Group (pictured) is the latest construction project 
financed by this unique port authority capability. 

GO TO:   Potentia Financing 

If There’s a Shutdown. . . 
"So, what am I supposed to do with Poland's metrology 
equipment?," Port Authority CEO Rick Platt recalled asking in 
2013, the last time we had a federal government shutdown. The 
looming October 1 deadline for a continuing resolution from 
Congress to sustain funding will certainly have unpredictable 
impacts on the Base Campus of the Aerospace Center should it 
result in a federal government shutdown.  The Port Authority will 
be monitoring and sharing the facts about the impacts with our 
Congressional delegation. 

GO TO:   Caucus 

2015 Projects Update 
2015 continues to stand 
out as a milestone year 
in the history of the 
Aerospace Center. 

While the 60,000 sq. ft. 
MISTRAS Group 
building, 50,000 sq. ft. 
Southgate Spec 
Building, and 20,000 sq. 
ft. Port Authority 
industrial spec building 

projects near wrap-up, others are nearing ribbon cuttings.  The 
state-of-the-art Bionetics Flow Lab is up and running now.  Ariel 
Corporation’s new space is occupied.  The Aerospace Drive bridge 
is open to traffic. 

GO TO:   Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

 


